
REVISED REVISED REVISED REVISED REVISED REVISED

STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS24184

This legislation changes the requirement of placing license plates on the front of vehicles except
for tractor trucks and wreckers.

FISCAL NOTE

No fiscal impact to the General Fund.

There is little to no savings to the Idaho Transportation Department because of an ongoing contract
and penalties if smaller numbers of license plates are produced. Idahoans who license vehicles will
save approximately $1.4 million per year.

Contact:
Senator Jim Patrick
(208) 332-1318
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